
SAR / DAR LUNCHEON - 2024 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Prescott Chapter President Jack Berry with DAR members from the Yavapai and General Crook Chapters 

at the annual SAR-DAR luncheon held at the Hassayampa Inn on November 9, 2024. 

 

 

The winner of the book was Prescott Chapter member Robert Lee Kratz. 



 

Prescott Chapter member Hal Reniger with his wife, Karon Larsen at the SAR-DAR luncheon 

 

Paul Kerper and Ron Castle for the newsletter and website that was taken at the annual SAR-DAR 

luncheon held at the Hassayampa Inn on November 9, 2024 



 

 

Prescott Mayor Phil Goode receiving his SAR membership certificate after being sworn in at the SAR-DAR 

luncheon on November 9, 2024 



 

Past Arizona SAR President Steve Monez receiving a Certificate of Appreciation at the SAR-DAR luncheon 

for his 12 years of dedicated service to the Prescott Chapter board as Chancellor, Chaplain, Registrar, 

Treasurer, and President. 



 

Prescott Chapter President presenting the chapter challenge coin to the guest speaker, James Bish, 

president of the Virginia SAR Culpepper Chapter at the SAR-DAR luncheon held at the Hassayampa Inn 

on November 9, 2024 



 

Bill Walters receiving the War Service Medal & Certificate and the Vietnam War Veterans Corps 

Certificate at the SAR-DAR luncheon 

 

 

 



 

Amore Cianciola receiving a Certificate of Appreciation at the SAR-DAR luncheon for dedicated service to 

the Prescott Chapter 

 



 

Stuart Rosebrook, the CEO of Sharlot Hall Museum receiving a Certificate of Appreciation for assisting 

the Prescott Chapter with the rodeo fundraiser 

 



 

Randy Passmore receiving the Certificate of Appreciation for assisting the Prescott Chapter at the rodeo 

fundraiser 

 



 

Melodie Passmore receiving the Certificate of Appreciation for assisting the Prescott Chapter at the 

rodeo fundraiser 

 



 

Fernando Mendigutia receving the Certificate of Appreciation for helping the Prescott Chapter at the 

rodeo fundraiser 

 



 

Color Guard posting the colors -Left to right is Virginia SAR Culpepper Chapter President James Bish who 

was the guest speaker, Paul Kerper, Ron Castle, Bill Walters, Tom Chittenden, Steve Bigelow and Color 

Guard Captain Alan White 

 

 

Ron Castle receiving the Bronze Color Guard medal & certificate at the SAR-DAR luncheon 



 

 

 

Sandy Combs receiving the Certificate of Appreciation at the SAR-DAR luncheon for assisting the Prescott 

Chapter at the annual rodeo fundraiser 

 

 

Left to right is James Bish, the president of the Virginia Culpepper Chapter who was the guest speaker, 

Tom Chittenden, Bill Walters, Ron Castle, Paul Kerper, Color Guard Captain Alan White and Steve Bigelow 

 



 

Color Guard Captain, Alan White 



 

 

 



 

Jack Berry 



 

 

Veteran's Day parade. Back row left to right is Jack Berry, Ed Lipphardt, Wayne Hood, and Tom 

Chittenden. Kneeling left to right is Color Guard Captain Alan White and Ron Castle. Steve Bigelow 

participated but is not in the photo 


